
 
 
Extension of deadline for comments on Mobile 
Accounting Separation & Costing Methodologies 
 
Due to a number of representations to this Office, the deadline for comments on the 
Consultation paper on Mobile Accounting Separation and Costing Methodologies 
(Document ODTR 02/86) has been extended to Friday 6 December 2002.  
 
Comments on the consultation are required by close of business on Friday 6 
December 2002.  All responses should be addressed to: 

 

Elaine Kavanagh 
ODTR 
Irish Life Centre 
Abbey Street 
Dublin 1 
Ireland 
Tel:  +353-1-804 9600 
Fax: +353-1-804 9680 
Email: kavanaghe@odtr.ie 


